
 

TOWN OF MIAMI LAKES 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 
 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Councilmembers 

 

From:  Edward Pidermann, Town Manager   

 

Subject:   Adoption of Budget for Fiscal Year 2020-21 

 

Date:   September 8, 2020 

 

 
 

Recommendation: 

It is recommended that the Town Council adopt the Fiscal Year 2020-21 Budget as 

proposed on First Reading. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Exhibit A - FY2020-21 Proposed Budget Line Item Detail 

Ordinance First Reading Adopting FY2020-21 Budget 
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